
WGBI RADIO

1000 Wyoming Avenue, Scranton, Pennsylvania 18509

November 28, 1975

Mr. Kermit Geary
R.D. 2
Box 298
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 18088

Dear Mr. Geary:

This letter will serve as a verification of reception
by you on November 9, 1975 of WGBI-FM.

We thank you for your report on the reception and wish
you a "Bumper DX Season."
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Sincerely,

Robert Leach
Chief Engineer
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